
Greetings! 
My name is Lauren Wood and I am starting a Middle School Band
Program at Kairos Academies in St. Louis City, and my students

could use your help! 

Students are in need of instruments, as most are unable to
afford their own. Monetary donations will enable the school to
purchase materials that we can’t acquire through donations. 

Music Education is proven to help many skills including literacy,
verbal memory and intelligence, and spatial learning.

Please, call, text, or email me if you are able to support my
students! 

 lauren.wood@kairosacademies.org
 314-604-4957

 Kairos Academies Middle School Band Director

empowering students to direct their own lives and learning
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Middle School Band
Donations Needed

*Kairos is a 501(c)(3); a donation acknowledgment
letter is provided upon reciept.
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